
First Grade


Happy New Year everyone! First grade is super 
excited to start the New Year off with celebrating 
the 100th day of school this month. It will be a day 
full of fun with the number 100! In math, we will 
learn different ways we can count to 100 and learn 
to add and subtract with 100. In science, we are 
going to be exploring many ways we use 100 to 
build things. We will also use the number 100 with 
art activities and will be reading stories about the 
100th day. The students will be learning about 
different kinds of animals and their habitats this 
month. We are excited to explore these animals 
and learn what we can about them. 


~Mrs. Wood & Mrs. Gardner~


Principal’s Message 


“Believe you can and you are half way there.” 

As we begin 2023 here at LES, we look ahead to 
participating in engaging lessons, setting high 
academic goals, and achieving social and 
emotional wellness. We wish a prosperous New 
Year to all of our school community members!


~Mrs. Potter~


 

Dates to Remember


Jan 4:  Start 3rd qtr

Jan 9: Faculty Mtg 

Jan 16: MLK Jr. Day NO 
SCHOOL

Jan 17&18: LETRS training 
for teachers

Jan 26: Author visit 


Famous Falcons


This month we are focusing 
on students who show 
excellence. Our “Famous 
Falcons” that exemplify this 
are:

PreK: Lucas J & Mariah T

K: Jaynie G & Chase B

1st: Lexi J & Wren W

2nd: Della B & Grace M

3rd: Jack D & Kashtyn J

4th: Ryder E & Tucker T

5th: Nicolas A & Ellie B


Student Government

Brinlee B 


Jasper B


Alora T


January

“The first step towards getting somewhere is to decide you’re not 

going to stay where you are.” ~JP Morgan~
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